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New Safety Recall Advanced Communication – UB5 
 

FCA US LLC (FCA US) has announced an equipment safety recall on certain Mopar 
Driver Side Floor Mats: part number 6ML07TRMAA and part number 6GA92TRMAA. 

 
REASON FOR THIS SAFETY RECALL 
Some of the driver floor mats manufactured and sold as aftermarket equipment for use 
in Market Vehicles may exhibit an unacceptable amount of clearance between the mat 
and the accelerator pedal, when installed in a Market Vehicle.  A driver floor mat without 
an acceptable amount of clearance to the accelerator pedal may prevent the accelerator 
pedal from returning towards an idle state when the driver removes pressure on the 
pedal, causing more engine power to be requested than intended. Unintended engine 
power can cause a vehicle crash without prior warning. If these floor mats are installed 
in the vehicles they were sold for, 2018 Jeep Grand Cherokee SRT or Trackhawk 
vehicles, this condition may be mitigated with the brake-throttle override function: if the 
accelerator pedal is held in a fixed position for a certain amount of time, and then the 
brakes are applied, the engine will disregard the continued accelerator pedal request 
and the engine will return to idle, despite the position of the accelerator pedal. 
 
SERVICE ACTION 
FCA US will conduct a voluntary safety recall to inspect the driver’s floor mat part 
number and replace the mat if it is the defective part. Dealers will be notified of the 
launch of this safety recall by way of established communication methods.  This recall is 
estimated to launch in 4th Quarter of 2018.  
 
We ask that you please take the time to ensure that your personnel are aware of this 
communication and are prepared to execute a customer friendly process for inquiries 
regarding involved vehicles. 
 

Customer Services Field Operations 
FCA US LLC 

 

 


